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Evaluation Conference Memorandum 

This form is to be used for evaluations and at other times when formal guidance is needed.         

A performance evaluation is intended to encourage the improvement of individual professional performance and to 
provide a basis for future personnel decisions. At the conference, the employee’s total performance and 
professional progress shall be reviewed and summarized below for inclusion in the employee’s personnel file. 

Employee Name: __________________________    Title: ______________________________ 

 College: _________________________________ Department/Discipline: __________________

  Evaluator Name: __________________________  Title: _________________________________ 

  Semester: _____________________    Date of Evaluation Conference: _____________________ 

Signed: 
Evaluator 

Date: 

I understand that my signature means only that I have read this memorandum and may 
attach any comments I wish. 

Employee Signature:   Date: 
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Matthew
3/21/23


	Date: 3.15.23
	Date_2: 
	Employee Name: Matthew Vanaman
	Dropdown4: [FALL 2022]
	Dropdown3: [Cuny Graduate Center]
	DepartmentDiscipline: Learning Hub 
	Evaluator Name: Michael Rymer 
	Date of Evaluation Conference: 
	Title: QR Fellow - CUNY School of Labor and Urban Studies
	Text1: In his third year as Quantitative Reasoning (QR) Fellow at the CUNY School of Labor and Urban Studies (SLU), Matthew Vanaman has continued to excel in the three areas that have made him a fixture of our student support services: one-to-one student meetings, workshop facilitation, and workshop development. Last fall, Matthew met with 11 students in 24 one-to-one QR sessions. Matthew has consistently received praise from students in post-session surveys that corroborates my own informal observations of his work. Matthew is a patient and generous tutor; he’s as adept at connecting with students as he is a statistical modeling. In Fall ’22, Matthew facilitated four QR workshops, all of which he has developed during his tenure at SLU. His newest workshop, an introduction of the open-source statistical software JAMOVI, was attended by 10 students – a strong showing for any workshop at our relatively small school. Before Matthew’s arrival at SLU three years ago, SLU students were left to their own devices as they tackled challenging quantitative work. For the past three years, they have leaned on Matthew to help them execute ambitious projects that they might not otherwise have been able to take on. We look forward to building on Matthew’s legacy next year. 
	Title2: Associate Director, Learning Hub 
	Dropdown2: [SPRING 23]


